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Good morning,
Denise,
 
Please forward this email to the appropriate staff Joe & Derek have been involved to this point.
 
This email will be in conjunction with a call to the telephonic hotline and serve as notification that
CNGC will commence with the Pipeline project at the Sunnyside gate. Docket PG-161057 was
approved this am by commission staff and requires a two business day notification prior to pipeline
commencement.    
 
Thanks so much.
Mike Eutsey  |  Manager Standards & Compliance  
___________________________________ 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
A Subsidiary of MDU Resources Group, Inc.
8113 W Grandridge Blvd. Kennewick, WA 99336-7166
direct:  509.734 4576. cell 509.438.5179
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